NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF AYURVEDA

ADMISSION TO BAMS COURSE 2018

The Dr. Sarvepalli Radhakrishnan Rajasthan Ayurved University, Jodhpur, with
which the National Institute of Ayurveda is affiliated, has issued a Notification on 15-2-2018
informing that as per directions of the Ministry of AYUSH, Government of India, Admission to
the Graduate Course of BAMS (Bachelor of Ayurvedic Medicine & Surgery) under the University
will be made from the Merit of the NEET (UG) Entrance Test 2018 to be conducted by CBSE and
therefore, candidates wishing to get admission to the BAMS Course will have to appearin NEET.
The NEET will be conducted by CBSE on 6-5-2018 and detailed information is available in CBSE

Website, the University informed.

Admission to BAMS Course in National Institute of Ayurveda will made by
Dr. Sarvpally Radhakrishnan Rajasthan Ayurved University, Jodhpur as per the above criteria.

This is for the information of general public.
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